
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0051
Date: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 9:16:07 AM

-- Name --
Cynthia Manning

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
I am very concerned with all of the price increases happening.Currently, as I am a retired senior on a limited
income.  If the increase is to go through, will there be any exemptions or accommodations made for those living on
fixed incomes?
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